
 
 
Hello PELS Chapter Chairs, 
We hope all of you are doing well. Thank you to all who submitted news articles about their 
chapter for our June 2025 issue. For our September 2025 issue, we would like to include some 
interesting things that your chapter has done, whether it was in-person or virtual. Some items you 
can write about include events (e.g. guest speakers, workshops, social functions) and community 
service done by your chapter. 
 
If you would like to share, please complete the following. 
1) Submitter Name 
    Email 
    Phone 
    Address 
    Chapter Name 
    IEEE Section 
    IEEE Region 
 
2) Chapter News text: Please attach a Microsoft Word document. 
Submissions should be in paragraph format with a maximum of 350 words total. 
 
3) Chapter News images: Please attach a jpeg file. If you have multiple images, please supply a 
zip file. (300 dpi minimum resolution.) Please note that photos are optional. 
 
4) Do we have permission to publish this photography? yes or no 
 
We look forward to reading what your chapters have accomplished! The deadline for the 
September 2025 issue is July 31, 2025.  If you have any questions, please reach out to me. 
Thank you, 
Mary Beth Schwartz 
 
 


